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House General Knowledge 
Quiz 

 

The House General Knowledge  

was a great success with Tatton  

winning by a clear margin, making 

them the House winners for this term. 

 

Well Done Tatton! 

Return to School after Christmas Holidays Tuesday 6th January 2015 

Clubs and Activities commence week beginning Monday 12th January 2015 



Merits & Courtesies 
COURTESIES 

Bronze 
Ronica and Ameerah in F2, Zara,  
Scarlett, Sophia, Ophelia, Aston, Noor 
and Alliya in F1 

MERITS 
 

Gold 
Ava  and Charlotte in F5. 
 

Silver 
Kristie in F6, Jemima, Georgia, Holly, 
Grace, Charlotte and Neve in F5. 
 

Bronze 
Sulayman, Coby, Elspeth and Raphael 
in Reception, Maddie, Emily and  
Georgia in F6, Ayesha in F1, Amelia, 
Georgia and Isabella in F4, Alana,  
Sarah, Bethany and Gabrielle in F2 and 
Zara in F3.  

 
Party Time! 

 
What a fabulous week we have had.   
 
We have enjoyed a delicious Christmas 
lunch, the super Carol Service at  
St Bartholomew’s Church, the  
Reindeer Ramble, a pantomime and 
even a visit from Father Christmas—
What a lovely start to the holidays! 
 

ISA National Art Competition  

 

The results of the Art Competition were  

announced: 
 

1st place for EYFS 2D Group Art for ‘Builders 

& Diggers’ 
 

2nd place for EYFS 3D Group Art for ‘Crane’ 
 

1st place for KS1 Textiles Group work on 

‘Butterflies’ 
 

Highly Recommended to Helena  (Class of 

2014) for her individual model ‘Canoe’ 

 

Congratulations to everyone! A fabulous result! 

Jack and the Beanstalk—Pantomime 
 
Many thanks to the Parents’ Committee for  funding 
the pantomime again this term. It was thoroughly  
enjoyed by everyone! 

EYFS & KS1 DVD’s 
 

For any parents that had their child’s 
report posted out to them but had or-
dered a DVD, Mrs Wragg has them in 
her office for safe keeping. 


